St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter 28th April 2017

Headteacher- Mrs: Janet Pascoe
Tel: 01736 810480 email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Deawr Pawenty and Cowers,

This week owr focus has been to- Encourage av Lifelong Love of Reading
for Pleaswre’ withy loty happening in owr re-vaunped school Library.

School Library Re-vamp

Everyone is welcome to come and view our re-vamped Library area,
either before or after school. Please take the time to come in and see the
range of reading material to which our pupils have access and are able to
borrow. Thanks to the Friends of the School who have recently provided
funds to enable us to buy all the Book Requests which have been made
recently by the children, as well as to replace some of our ‘well loved’
readers. Grateful thanks also to Kate Sladen who has spent a
considerable amount of time cataloguing our new stock and reorganising
the physical space in the library to accommodate the many new books.
Our school librarians do a fantastic job keeping the library in order on a
day-to-day basis so well done to Zoe, Thea, Jenna, Joby, Kiana, Cerys,
Lillie, Seren and Abigail.
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St Buryan’s Rocket Car Wins Regional Final!

Yesterday ‘Team Bolt’ Dominic B, Elliot and Jago M
travelled to St Mawgan with Team Coach, Mr Butterfield
for the Regional Rocket Car Final.

They had just 75 minutes to design and make their rocket
car, The Edj (pictured below) which was then raced
against the cars made by the other 45 schools competing.
Amazingly it reached a top speed of just over 79mph and
was consequently judged to be the fastest of over 1,000!

The team have now qualified for the National Finals which
will be held at the end of June at the Santa Pod Raceway.
Our school’s name and logo will now feature on the
tailgate of BloodhoundSSC- see photo on next page.

Many congratulations to our victorious team whose great
performance has perfectly encapsulated our school’s
mission statement

‘Believe, Achieve,Aspire’
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Friends of the School

Summer Fete News: This year’s Summer Fete will be held on
Friday 14™ July 3-6pm. There will be the usual mix of stalls
including cake stall, Lucky Square raffle, Soak the Teacher
(always popular!), plant stall, Hook a Duck, Tombola, Lucky
Bags etc. There will also be a Barbeque serving delicious
burgers and hot dogs so don’t worry about having to cook that
evening- why not come along and enjoy having your meal in
the company of the school community? All funds raised will
go towards providing much needed resources for your
children so we hope that you will support us and encourage all
your family and friends to come along too!

This term our Friends have provided a new interactive LCD
screen, a class set of Primary Atlases, maths resources, wood
working materials and over one hundred new library books.

Our School Librarians:

Thea, Lottie, Zoe, Seren, Joby, Kiana, Cerys, Jenna, Tian,
Lillie and Abigail- well done Library Team!
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Well done Zoe, Kiana, Alfie and Grace who completed
the Reading Challenge run by Penzance Library and
received a medal and certificate for their efforts

Penzance Library- St John’s Hall- Facilities

. 13 Computers with internet access

. Free WiFi available

. National and local newspapers

. Scanning, printing and photocopying

. Self Service (staff available to help if required)

. Wide range of compact discs including the new Top Chart
collections

 Children’s Library


http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/libraries/whats-in-our-libraries/computers-and-wi-fi/
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/leisure-and-culture/libraries/whats-in-our-libraries/computers-and-wi-fi/
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Any old tools? Mrs Kwiatkowska is in the process of introducing workbench

woodwork activities and would welcome any offers of unused tools which may
be lurking in your shed. Any woodworking tools will be welcomed, particularly
items such as hammers, screwdrivers, vice etc.

Sainsburys Vouchers: Sainsbury’s are once again issuing vouchers
when you shop in their store. We have previously benefitted
greatly as a school from this scheme having ordered a range of
sports equipment, cooking equipment and a set of floor cushions
for our library refurbishment. We would be delighted to receive
any vouchers issued to you. A collection box is situated in

reception.

Extra-Curricular Activities: Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders
8.40am

Tuesday- no High 5s Club

Wednesday-KS1 Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Cricket Club and Art Club Y3+4
until 4.15pm

Thursday- Tennis Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm

Activities R Us — Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until
5.30pm £4.00

Tuesday- Crafts with Kathy

Wednesday- Make n’Bake- Fruit Tarts

Thursday- Den Building

Friday- Make n’Bake- Mouthwatering Muffins
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A Celebration of

MUSIC for SPRING

$t Buryan Academy
$chool Choir

plus Soloists

at
St Buryan Methodist Chapel
Friday 28" April

No charge for admittance- retiring collection
for St Buryan Methodist Church funds
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New Childcare Information for parents from the government-

please follow this link:
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm source=Foundation+Yea

rs&utm campaign=1a0693eb0e-
EMAIL CAMPAIGN 2017 03 22&utm medium=email&utm term=0
e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677

Request from ‘Activities R Us’

Do you have any complete board games in good condition
that you no longer need? Any Lego or Top Trumps? If so, any
donations would be gratefully received by the Activities team.

Thank you for your generous contributions received this
week.


https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/?utm_source=Foundation+Years&utm_campaign=1a0693eb0e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_03_22&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_e05004a334-1a0693eb0e-296297677
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St Buryan Parish Church

An Exhibition of Modern and Traditional Icons

by Christine Czainski

Saturday 13" to Tuesday 16™ May

Open from 9am to 5pm

Free entry. Simple refreshments available

Tenderness

From Chris’s exhibition in Bradford Cathedral




